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PEOPLE TO PEOPLE SHEBOYGAN LLC
SHEBOYGAN/ESSLINGEN MIDDLE SCHOOL EXCHANGE PROGRAM
SUMMER 2025

Date: October 8, 2024
To: Middle School Counselors and Teachers
Re: Sharing Information with your Students about this Program

Applications for next summer’s program are due November 8th.

Opportunity to Experience Germany first hand - Staying with German Student & Family

People to People Sheboygan has completed many years of reciprocal summer
exchange programs for middle school students with Esslingen, Germany.

Students would visit their exchange partner/family in Esslingen, Germany, for 3 weeks
beginning in mid-July and return in early August with their exchange partners. Students
from Esslingen will then be with you in Sheboygan for 3 weeks in August, returning to
Germany before school starts.

Each middle school student group travels with an adult chaperone for group events.
There is no need for students or their families to speak German. Esslingen students
usually speak excellent English. Students in grades 7 or 8 are eligible to apply.

If you know of any students who might be ready for this experience, please pass on this
information. Feel free to give a copy of this memo to any other faculty person or family
that you think might want to know about this opportunity. The cost of the trip is $500
plus the cost of the flight, a small family membership to People to People and spending
money.

For more information, contact Paula Forseth Dick at 920-287-6410 or visit our website
at www.ptpsheboygan.org. Applications for the program are available on the website.

Sincerely,
Thom Nicla

Thom Nicla, Board Member
920-946-1465 thomas.nicla@agmail.com
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